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SCHOOL ADMISSIONS ARRANGEMENTS 

2026/27 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

 
BCP Council is coordinating consultation for Poole schools.  

Copies of proposed admission policies for 2026/27 will be available between  

6th December 2024 and 24th January 2025. 

 

St Edwards’ School is consulting as a matter of routine and there are no significant 

changes to the current policy. The full consultation, including details of proposed 

changes for other local schools, can be found at: 

https://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/school-

policies/admission-arrangements-for-bcp-schools-2026-27 

 

Comments or objections can be submitted directly to the school or by email to 

school.admissions@bcpcouncil.gov.uk. Any comments sent to the Local Authority will 

be forwarded to the relevant school. 

 

WHAT’S NEW FOR ST EDWARD’S? 

• Routine consultation with no significant changes to the policy or SIF form. 
 


